
Dear Dinara 

 

Our sincere condolences on this very sad news. A loss for the water world and a legend 
who will be missed. I will remember him for the passion and ideas he shared the water 
resources of Central Asia – a true stalwart. 

Thoughts for his family and colleagues who will dearly miss him. 

 

Best regards  

Ms. Yasmin S. Siddiqi 

 

Director 

Environment, Natural Resources and Agriculture Division (CWER)  

Central and West Asia Department 

Asian Development Bank 

 


